Subject Re: Hello, Thanks and Request

From Fatima Clemente <clemente.fatima@gmail.com>
To Marzieh Hasanpour <m-hasanpour@sina.tums.ac.ir>

Date 2018-09-29 18:13



I am very happy that everything was done! If you can stay after the meeting, You could visited our unit Wednesday. During the days of the meeting it will be difficult to host you ... Hope to see you soon Fatima

Enviado do meu iPhone

No dia 29/09/2018, às 07:34, Marzieh Hasanpour < m-hasanpour@sina.tums.ac.ir > escreveu:

Hello Dear Fatima

Thanks for all you did for my attendance in NIDCAP 2018 in Portugal, I finally got Visa and happy to see you and all NIDCAP Family again. As I am going buy my ticket want to know is it possible have visit of your NIDCAP Center and and If it is possible please let me know witch day can be best then I can plan my trip. I know you are very busy and maybe can not arrange this, but I think It can be good opportunity for me visit your Center and get experience too. I appreciate all you and your team efforts as host this year for NIDCAP Trainer meeting and conference. best wishes, Marzieh

- -

Yours sincerely,

https://scholar.google.com/citations?hl=en&user=ihPouowAAAAJ&view op=list works&sortby=pubdate

http://www.tums.ac.ir/faculties/m-hasanpour

--

This message has been scanned for viruses and dangerous content by <u>MailScanner</u>, and is believed to be clean.

--

This message has been scanned for viruses and dangerous content by <u>MailScanner</u>, and is believed to be clean.